Cosmetology and
Barbering Program

An opportunity for members of the Class of 2023 to
enroll in a two-year program to attain a professional
license in the fields of Cosmetology and
Barbering. Only 22 students will be accepted— You
must thoroughly complete an online application to be
considered for the new program. Applications must be
completed and submitted by Thursday, April 22,

View and fill out the online application


https://tfd215.zoom.us/meeting/register/tZItceugrzIqHtdYMhXYfCXZS-wI_VzGtoc6
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=MIQ8Tu-y5k-I4ZoOP2OQVaFVzpBKT9tFlgM_-DQjR81UQU9JVEM5UDM3M1QzUUdaVzFWRUIzTDVSVy4u

